The Liberal Youth of Sweden nominates
Dan-Aria Sucuri to President of LYMEC

Dear Liberal friends,

On behalf of The Liberal Youth of Sweden we have the pleasure to nominate
Dan-Aria Sucuri as new President of LYMEC.

From 2018, when Dan-Aria Sucuri took up his role as Communication Officer,
and later became Vice President, he has both managed and developed the
organization into the competent and flexible organization it is today. He has
worked to make LYMEC an integral part of the political work of MEPs. This will
be crucial in delivering liberal solutions to European problems. Through his
mandate, Mr. Sucuri has proven to be a very reliable team player and has
fulfilled his responsibilities as a bureau member.

Due to his background we also believe that Dan-Aria Sucuri has a broad
understanding and can unite the diverse member organizations of LYMEC
towards a common goal. A merit that is essential when a war rages in Europe. It
is our view that Mr Sucuri has what it takes to navigate the European liberal
community through this crisis.

We, from The Liberal Youth of Sweden, strongly support Mr. Sucuri’s ambitions
to promote and protect our liberal values on a European scale as President of

the The European Liberal Youth.

For a federal and liberal Europe!

iRomina Pourmokhtari
President of The Liberal Youth of Sweden
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